
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2009 

 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Freedom 2000, LLC – Application for Certificate 

 Docket TG-081576 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s request for a joint status report in the referenced docket, 

Freedom 2000, LLC, Washington Refuse and Recycling Association, Points Recycling and 

Refuse, LLC, and Commission Staff report that they are not aware of any new developments. 

 In the consolidated cases involving Points Recycling & Refuse (Dockets TG-080913, TG-

081089, and TG-082129), however, the outcome of which likely will impact the referenced 

docket, there have been the following developments: a mediator has been appointed, and the 

case schedule has been modified. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

JCR:emd 

cc:  Parties 


